

Cardinal Pole Catholic School

205 Morning Lane, London, E9, 6LG 🧿

020 8985 5150 🔇

www.cardinalpole.co.uk

enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr A Hall BA (Hons) MA NPQH



4th July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

FIRST DAY: TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 2024

We hope your child enjoyed their Transition Day with us today and as we approach the end of the summer term, we would like to wish you a lovely summer break.

We look forward to greeting your child as they start the next phase of their journey at Cardinal Pole Catholic School on Tuesday 3rd September at 8.30am. Please note, they should enter the school via the main student entrance on Ponsford Street.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Yours in service.

Mr A Hall

HEADTEACHER







